
Testimonial... 
Having moved from the close knit community of Browns Well when it 
closed at the end of 2007, the Loxton Lutheran school provided me and 
my family with an equally close knit, caring environment. Fostering 
within me a respect for both my work and others, this positive culture 
was an essential element in the development of my determination to 
do my best and my willingness to help others. 

In many forms, support was always readily available. Whilst I am no 
longer at the Lutheran school, and as such have almost completed my 
schooling, I know that this support is still available; be it a cheery wave 
as I pass a previous teacher down the street, or a willingness to provide 
information for an assignment.  

Without a doubt, I can confidently say that the Loxton Lutheran School 
was an invaluable contributor to my personal and educational success.  
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